
 
HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 
Tel. 01626 203040 

 

Thursday, 03 April 2025. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Out of classroom learning for year 5 

 at Newton Abbot College on Friday 2nd May 2025 

 

On Friday 2nd May we are planning to take the Year 5 children to take part in a Sports Festival, from 

10.30 am to 2.30pm at Newton Abbot College. The purpose of this trip will be to learn new sports, to 

receive specialist PE teaching and to work with children from lots of schools in the area. Our children 

are always fantastic role models to the others who go to these events and we look forward to them 

being so on this trip. 

 

The actual event is free, but we will need to get a coach there and back and so, on this occasion 

there is a cost attached to the trip. As a result we will need to ask for a £6.20 contribution to cover 

the cost of the coach travel. If we cannot cover the cost of the coach, we will be unable to take 

the children, so can I ask that this payment gets made as soon as possible please, so we can 

confirm our attendance. 

 

On the day, smart, presentable PE kits will be needed to be worn, and if you wanted to include 

track suit bottoms rather than shorts, that would be wholly appropriate.  

School jumpers will also need to be worn, so that our children can be quickly and easily identified. 

Your child will also need a bag they can carry on their back. In the bag we’d like them to be 

carrying a labelled waterbottle, a packed lunch (with snacks!) and a waterproof coat.  

We will provide packed lunches for anyone who usually has a free school meal. 

 

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to talk to me. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Iain Franklin Year 5 Class Teacher 


